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Nanotechnology for Water Treatment and Purification
Microfluidics and Nanofluidics The book focuses on Application of
Nanotechnology in Membranes for Water Treatment but not only provides
a series of innovative solutions for water reclamation through
advanced membrane technology but also serves as a medium to promote
international cooperation and networking for the development of
advanced membrane technology for Universal well-being and to achieve
the common goal of supplying economically, environmentally and
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societally sustainable freshwater and better sanitation systems. This
book is unique because the chapters were authored by established
researchers all around the globe based on their recent research
findings. In addition, this book provides a holistic coverage of
membrane development for water treatment, from the membrane
preparation and characterizations to the performance for specific
processes and applications. Since that water scarcity has become a
global risk and one of the most serious challenges for the scientific
community in this century, the publication of this book is therefore
significant as it will serve as a medium for a good reference of an
alternative solution in water reclamation. This book will provide the
readers with a thorough understanding of the different available
approaches for manufacturing membranes both with innovative polymeric
systems and inorganic nano-materials which could give enhanced
functionalities, catalytic and antimicrobial activities to improve
the performance of the existing membranes. It will be useful for
leading decision and policy makers, water sector representatives and
administrators, policy makers from the governments, business leaders,
business houses in water treatment, and engineers/ scientists from
both industrialized and developing countries as well.
Membrane Technology and Engineering for Water Purification The field
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of condensed matter and materials research has played a key role in
meeting our nation\'s needs in a number of areas, including energy,
health, and climate change. Harvesting the Fruits of Inquiry
highlights a few of the societal benefits that have flowed from
research in this field. This report communicates the role that
condensed matter and materials research plays in addressing societal
needs. The report uses examples to illustrate how research in this
area has contributed directly to efforts to address the nation\'s
needs in providing sustainable energy, meeting health needs, and
addressing climate change issues. Written in an accessible style,
this report will be of interest to academia, government agencies, and
Congress.
Reverse Osmosis Until now, information regarding chemical spill cleanup was available only through manufacturer's literature from an
individual firm, or scattered in the traditional textbooks on
remediation engineering and hazardous waste management. Survey of
Chemical Spill Countermeasures provides a one-stop source of
information on how to clean up spill sites in safe, acceptable ways.
Because of the ever-growing need to maintain constant vigilance over
hazardous chemicals and potential leaks and spills, this reference
will become an important source for the practicing environmental
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engineer and field technician. Survey of Chemical Spill
Countermeasures provides operators with useful information on how to
clean up sites, including controlling leakage, containment of spills
on land and water, and ways to safely transfer and store the
contaminants. Additionally, the book includes up-to-date information
on containment and treatment technologies, from dredging and
vacuuming, to solid and vapor treatment systems.
Membrane Systems for Wastewater Treatment Advances in Membrane
Technologies for Water Treatment: Materials, Processes and
Applications provides a detailed overview of advanced water treatment
methods involving membranes, which are increasingly seen as effective
replacements for a range of conventional water treatment methods. The
text begins with reviews of novel membrane materials and advances in
membrane operations, then examines the processes involved with
improving membrane performance. Final chapters cover the application
of membrane technologies for use in water treatment, with detailed
discussions on municipal wastewater and reuse in the textile and
paper industries. Provides a detailed overview of advanced water
treatment methods involving membranes Coverage includes advancements
in membrane materials, improvement in membrane performance, and their
applications in water treatment Discusses the use of membrane
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technologies in the production of drinking water, desalination,
wastewater treatment, and recovery
Identifying Future Drinking Water Contaminants For the Nonengineering
Professional Perfect for anyone without a background in science or
engineering who wants to take a closer look at how water is processed
and treated, Reverse Osmosis: A Guide for the Nonengineering
Professional relates reverse osmosis in its most basic form and
addresses growing concerns about the quality of tap water. What is
reverse osmosis? Not to be confused with filtration—which involves
straining or size exclusion—reverse osmosis involves a diffusive
mechanism and separation process that is dependent on solute
concentration, pressure, and the water flux rate. This book describes
all of the basic processes involved in reverse osmosis operations.
Presented in a conversational style—using jargon-free language—it
discusses in detail the drinking water purification, wastewater
reuse, desalination processes, and other freshwater applications used
to ensure the safe consumption of water. The book also places special
emphasis on pharmaceuticals and personal care product (PPCP)
contaminants, which are not typically removed from wastewater by
conventional treatment processes, however, they can be removed by
processes using sophisticated membrane filtration. The author
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provides a basic understanding of membrane technology, and explains
the membrane treatment process. He details how the processes fit
together within a drinking water or wastewater treatment system and
presents concepts that make up water and wastewater treatment
processes as a whole. He also highlights advances in reverse osmosis
technology and discusses relevant applications. Presents a
comprehensive coverage of reverse osmosis Discusses fundamental
processes and equipment used in reverse osmosis Provides technical
terminology in simplified form Reverse Osmosis: A Guide for the
Nonengineering Professional explains how reverse osmosis is used in
drinking water purification and provides readers with step-by-step
instruction on the pretreatment, treatment, and post-treatment
technology used in the purification of drinking water.
Microfiltration and Ultrafiltration Membranes for Drinking Water
(M53) Water Purification, a volume in the Nanotechnology in the Food
Industry series, provides an in-depth review of the current
technologies and emerging application of nanotechnology in drinking
water purification, also presenting an overview of the common
drinking water contaminants, such as heavy metals, organics,
microorganisms, pharmaceuticals, and their occurrences in drinking
water sources. As the global water crisis has motivated the industry
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to look for alternative water supplies, nanotechnology presents
significant potential for utilizing previously unacceptable water
sources. This books explores the practical methodologies for
transforming water using nanotechnologies, and is a comprehensive
reference to a wide audience of food science research professionals,
professors, and students who are doing research in this field.
Includes the most up-to-date information on nanotechnology
applications and research methods for water purification and
treatment Presents applications of nanotechnology and engineered
nanomaterials in drinking water purification to improve efficiency
and reduce cost Provides water purification research methods that are
important to water quality, including precipitation, adsorption,
membrane separation, and ion exchange Covers the potential risks of
nanotechnology, such as the toxicological effects of engineered
nanomaterials in water and how to minimize risks based on research
studies
Nanotechnology Applications for Clean Water
Water Treatment Membrane Processes Various water treatment methods
are required and in use to make water safe and clean for drinking and
irrigation purposes. The present landscape report focuses on a
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selection of water treatment technologies, namely UV disinfection and
micro-, ultra- and nanofiltration. The report identifies patents that
claim inventions related to these water treatment technologies. It
also looks at patents on inventions that form part of desalination
(pre- or post- desalination) treatment in particular.
Advances in Membrane Technologies for Water Treatment Water is
accepted as the most important source of life. It is assumed that
life began in water and spread from there to the whole world. But
water has been polluted anthropogenically since the beginning of the
industrial revolution in the late 19th century. At the end of the
20th century, most water sources cannot be used for aquaculture,
irrigation, and human use. Therefore, for sustainable development, we
have to protect our water sources on Earth, because it's the only
planet we have!
Membrane and Desalination Technologies Implementing Cleaner
Production in the pulp and paper industry The large—and still
growing—pulp and paper industry is a capital- and resource-intensive
industry that contributes to many environmental problems, including
global warming, human toxicity, ecotoxicity, photochemical oxidation,
acidification, nutrification, and solid wastes. This important
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reference for professionals in the pulp and paper industry details
how to improve manufacturing processes that not only cut down on the
emission of pollutants but also increase productivity and decrease
costs. Environmentally Friendly Production of Pulp and Paper guides
professionals in the pulp and paper industry to implement the
internationally recognized process of Cleaner Production (CP). It
provides updated information on CP measures in: Raw material storage
and preparation Pulping processes (Kraft, Sulphite, and Mechanical)
Bleaching, recovery, and papermaking Emission treatment and recycled
fiber processing In addition, the book includes a discussion on
recent cleaner technologies and their implementation status and
benefits in the pulp and paper industry. Covering every aspect of
pulping and papermaking essential to the subject of reducing
pollution, this is a must-have for paper and bioprocess engineers,
environmental engineers, and corporations in the forest products
industry.
Managing Water Resources and Hydrological Systems This book presents
a global view of the development and applications of technical
textiles with the description of materials, structures, properties,
characterizations, functions and relevant production technologies,
case studies, challenges, and opportunities. Technical textile is a
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transformative research area, dealing with the creation and studies
of new generations of textiles that hoist many new scientific and
technological challenges that have never been encountered before. The
book emphasizes more on the principles of textile science and
technology to provide solutions to several engineering problems. All
chapter topics are exclusive and selectively chosen and designed, and
they are extensively explored by different authors having specific
knowledge in each area.
Application of Nanotechnology in Membranes for Water Treatment The
Handbook of Membrane Separations: Chemical, Pharmaceutical, and
Biotechnological Applications provides detailed information on
membrane separation technologies as they have evolved over the past
decades. To provide a basic understanding of membrane technology,
this book documents the developments dealing with these technologies.
It explores chemical, pharmaceutical, food processing and
biotechnological applications of membrane processes ranging from
selective separation to solvent and material recovery. This text also
presents in-depth knowledge of membrane separation mechanisms,
transport models, membrane permeability computations, membrane types
and modules, as well as membrane reactors.
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Membrane Technology in Water and Wastewater Treatment
Modeling and Control of Membrane Filtration Systems for Offshore
Produced Water Treatment Membrane processes are a fast-growing
wastewater treatment option. Written by key experts in the wastewater
industry, this reference provides the most current membrane
information available -- covering processes, equipment
configurations, operation, routine monitoring, maintenance, and
troubleshooting -- and includes questions and quizzes for classroom
use and training.
Membrane filtration guidance manual
Groundwater Replenishment System Presenting a useful reference to the
current state of membrane technology and its likely future growth,
this book covers all aspects of the technology and its applications
in the water industry. Drawing on the experience of international
experts, Membrane Technology in Water and Wastewater Treatment
encompasses many practical applications of specific membranes,
including MF, UF, NF, RO and EDR, in the treatment of ground and
surface water, backwash water, seawater, and industrial and domestic
wastewater. Novel applications, process enhancements and the latest
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systems are also discussed. This book is an excellent guide to
membrane technology and will be of great interest to water companies,
industrialists, legislative bodies and anyone with an interest in the
technology or its applications.
Patent Landscape Report on Membrane Filtration and UV Water Treatment
This book describes the latest progress in the application of
nanotechnology for water treatment and purification. Leaders in the
field present both the fundamental science and a comprehensive
overview of the diverse range of tools and technologies that have
been developed in this critical area. Expert chapters present the
unique physicochemical and surface properties of nanoparticles and
the advantages that these provide for engineering applications that
ensure a supply of safe drinking water for our growing population.
Application areas include generating fresh water from seawater,
preventing contamination of the environment and creating effective
and efficient methods for remediation of polluted waters. The chapter
authors are leading world-wide experts in the field with either
academic or industrial experience, ensuring that this comprehensive
volume presents the state-of-the-art in the integration of
nanotechnology with water treatment and purification.
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Membranes for Water Treatment With an increasing population, use of
new and diverse chemicals that can enter the water supply, and
emergence of new microbial pathogens, the U.S. federal government is
faced with a regulatory dilemma: Where should it focus its attention
and limited resources to ensure safe drinking water supplies for the
future? Identifying Future Drinking Water Contaminants is based on a
1998 workshop on emerging drinking water contaminants. It includes a
dozen papers that were presented on new and emerging microbiological
and chemical drinking water contaminants, associated analytical and
water treatment methods for their detection and removal, and existing
and proposed environmental databases to assist in their proactive
identification and regulation. The papers are preceded by a
conceptual approach and related recommendations to EPA for the
periodic creation of future Drinking Water Contaminant Candidate
Lists (CCLs--produced every five years--include currently unregulated
chemical and microbiological substances that are known or anticipated
to occur in public water systems and that may pose health risks).
Reverse Osmosis and Nanofiltration, (M46) Best water filtration
strategies for the '90s. Get the engineering savvy you need to
capitalize on membrane technology for effective water filtration.
Water Treatment Membrane Processes, by the American Water Works
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Association Research Foundation, enables you to use membrane
filtration methods for purifying drinking water--and utilize new
research for wastewater treatment. This richly illustrated guide
shows you how to apply membrane processes in numerous water treatment
applications. . .model membrane performance. . .and take charge of
field evaluation and piloting. You'll see how to implement
nanofiltration, ultrafiltration, microfiltration, and electrodialysis
techniques--and make the most of membrane reactors, bioreactors and
ion exchange membrane reactors.
Integration of Membrane Filtration Into Water Treatment Systems
Membrane Technology and Engineering for Water Purification, Second
Edition is written in a practical style with emphasis on: process
description; key unit operations; systems design and costs; plant
equipment description; equipment installation; safety and
maintenance; process control; plant start-up; and operation and
troubleshooting. It is supplemented by case studies and engineering
rules-of-thumb. The author is a chemical engineer with extensive
experience in the field, and his technical knowledge and practical
know-how in the water purification industry are summarized succinctly
in this new edition. This book will inform you which membranes to use
in water purification and why, where and when to use them. It will
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help you to troubleshoot and improve performance and provides case
studies to assist understanding through real-life examples. Membrane
Technology section updated to include forward osmosis,
electrodialysis, and diffusion dialysis Hybrid Membrane Systems
expanded to cover zero liquid discharge, salt recovery and removal of
trace contaminants Includes a new section on plant design, energy,
and economics
Harvesting the Fruits of Inquiry Sustainable technologies for water
supply are urgently needed if water has to be supplied to billions of
less fortunate people with inadequate access to water. These
technologies must be simple, less expensive, less energy intensive,
and easy to maintain for their adaptation among the poor masses. Four
appropriate technologies are discussed here: solar pasteurization,
membrane desalination, natural filtration (riverbank filtration), and
solar distillation. Solar pasteurization can be a useful means of
producing water at remote, but sunny locations where fuel may not be
easily available for boiling water. Membrane desalination will remain
as a viable means of drinking water production for individual
households to large communities. Various membrane filtration
techniques as well as the means to “democratize” membrane filtration
have been presented. Riverbank filtration is a “natural” filtration
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technique where drinking water is produced by placing wells on the
banks of rivers. The riverbed/bank material and the underlying
aquifer act as natural filters to remove pollutants from river water.
Solar distillation can be a viable method of drinking water
production for individual households to small communities without the
input of external energy. Sustainability framework and technology
transfer are discussed through transdisciplinary analysis.
Survey of Chemical Spill Countermeasures In this essential new
volume, Volume 13: Membrane and Desalination Technologies, a panel of
expert researchers provide a wealth of information on membrane and
desalination technologies. An advanced chemical and environmental
engineering textbook as well as a comprehensive reference book, this
volume is of high value to advanced graduate and undergraduate
students, researchers, scientists, and designers of water and
wastewater treatment systems. This is an essential part of the
Handbook of Environmental Engineering series, an incredible
collection of methodologies that study the effects of pollution and
waste in their three basic forms: gas, solid, and liquid. Chapters
adopt the series format, employing methods of practical design and
calculation illustrated by numerical examples, including pertinent
cost data whenever possible, and exploring in great detail the
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fundamental principles of the field. Volume 13: Membrane and
Desalination Technologies is an essential guide for researchers,
highlighting the latest developments in principles of membrane
technology, membrane systems planning and design, industrial and
municipal waste treatments, desalination requirements, wastewater
reclamation, biofiltration, and more.
Wastewater and Water Quality The present Special Issue brings
together recent research findings from renowned scientists in the
field of water treatment and assembled contributions on advanced
technologies applied to the treatment of wastewater and drinking
water, with emphasis on novel membrane treatment technologies. 12
research contributions have highlighted various processes and
technologies, which can achieve effective treatment and purification
of wastewater and of drinking water, aiming (occasionally) for water
reuse. The main topics which are analyzed are the use of novel type
membranes in bioreactors, the use of modified membranes, for example
using vacuum membrane distillation, the fouling of membranes, the
problem of arsenic, antimony and chromium contamination in
groundwaters and its removal and the use of novel technologies for
more efficient ozonation.
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Comprehensive Membrane Science and Engineering Bringing together a
wealth of knowledge, Environmental Management Handbook, Second
Edition, gives a comprehensive overview of environmental problems,
their sources, their assessment, and their solutions. Through indepth entries and a topical table of contents, readers will quickly
find answers to questions about environmental problems and their
corresponding management issues. This six-volume set is a reimagining
of the award-winning Encyclopedia of Environmental Management,
published in 2013, and features insights from more than 400
contributors, all experts in their field. The experience, evidence,
methods, and models used in studying environmental management are
presented here in six stand-alone volumes, arranged along the major
environmental systems. Features The first handbook that demonstrates
the key processes and provisions for enhancing environmental
management Addresses new and cutting-edge topics on ecosystem
services, resilience, sustainability, food–energy–water nexus, socioecological systems, and more Provides an excellent basic knowledge on
environmental systems, explains how these systems function, and
offers strategies on how to best manage them Includes the most
important problems and solutions facing environmental management
today In this fourth volume, Managing Water Resources and
Hydrological Systems, the reader is introduced to the general
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concepts and processes of the hydrosphere with its water resources
and hydrological systems. This volume serves as an excellent resource
for finding basic knowledge on the hydrosphere systems and includes
important problems and solutions that environmental managers face
today. This book practically demonstrates the key processes, methods,
and models used in studying environmental management.
Water Treatment Membrane systems are finding increasing application
worldwide in the purification of potable and industrial water, and
their design and use is set to grow considerably in years to come.
This comprehensive book is written in a practical style with emphasis
on process description, key unit operations, plant equipment
description, equipment installation, safety and maintenance, process
control, plant start-up, operation and troubleshooting. It is
supplemented by case studies and useful engineering rules-of-thumb.
The author is a chemical engineer with many years experience in the
field and his technical knowledge and practical know-how in the water
purification industry are summarised succinctly in this volume. This
book * Will ensure your system design is fit for its purpose *
Informs readers of which membranes to use; why, where and when * Will
help readers to trouble-shoot and improve performance * Provides case
studies help understanding through real-life situations This book *
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Will ensure your system design is fit for its purpose * Informs
readers of which membranes to use; why, where and when * Will help
readers to trouble-shoot and improve performance * Provides case
studies help understanding through real-life situations
Integration of Membrane Filtration Into Water Treatment Systems
Granular Filtration of Aerosols and Hydrosols In the present book,
various applications of microfluidics and nanofluidics are
introduced. Microfluidics and nanofluidics span a broad array of
disciplines including mechanical, materials, and electrical
engineering, surface science, chemistry, physics and biology. Also,
this book deals with transport and interactions of colloidal
particles and biomolecules in microchannels, which have great
importance to many microfluidic applications, such as drug delivery
in life science, microchannel heat exchangers in electronic cooling,
and food processing industry. Furthermore, this book focuses on a
detailed description of the thermal transport behavior, challenges
and implications that involve the development and use of HTFs under
the influence of atomistic-scale structures and industrial
applications.
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Handbook of Membrane Separations
Scaling and Particulate Fouling in Membrane Filtration Systems The
objective of this project was to examine the process and design
implications associated with the integration of membranes into
existing water treatment plants and process schemes. Membrane
technologies covered include microfiltration ( MF ), ultrafiltration
( UF ), nanofiltration ( NF ), and reverse osmosis ( RO ).
Hybrid Membrane Systems for Water Purification The objective of this
project was to examine the process and design implications associated
with the integration of membranes into existing water treatment
plants and process schemes. Membrane technologies covered include
microfiltration ( MF ), ultrafiltration ( UF ), nanofiltration ( NF
), and reverse osmosis ( RO ).
AWWA B112-19 Microfiltration and Ultrafiltration Membrane Systems
This multivolume work covers all aspects of membrane science and
technology - from basic phenomena to the most advanced applications
and future perspectives. Modern membrane engineering is critical to
the development of process-intensification strategies and to the
stimulation of industrial growth. The work presents researchers and
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industrial managers with an indispensable tool toward achieving these
aims. Covers membrane science theory and economics, as well as
applications ranging from chemical purification and natural gas
enrichment to potable water Includes contributions and case studies
from internationally recognized experts and from up-and-coming
researchers working in this multi-billion dollar field Takes a
unique, multidisciplinary approach that stimulates research in hybrid
technologies for current (and future) life-saving applications
(artificial organs, drug delivery)
Selected Water Resources Abstracts Granular filtration is a technique
used extensively in the water and sewage industries, and we would all
be quickly aware if it did not work properly. Designing and building
an effective granular filter is a science and an art: this book
covers both aspects. The theoretical basis of design is given
considerable exposure, as are the behavioural characteristics of
particles and fluids. This new edition contains extra material on
stochastic simulations and the Lattice Bolzmann approach for studying
deposition in granular media; more on prediction methods for
collection efficiency, and a chapter on the various available
software programmes. Written by the world's leading expert on depth
filtration Fully updated to include the latest approaches to studying
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granular filtration
Membrane Separation Principles and Applications The use of membranes
is increasing throughout industry, and particularly the water
industry.The municipal water industry, which is concerned with the
provision of clean drinking water to the population, is a big user
and developer of membrane technology which helps it to provide water
free of pathogens, chemicals, odours and unwanted tastes. Municipal
authorities also have to process sewage and waste water, and
membranes are used extensively in these processes. The MBR Book
covers all important aspects of Membrane BioReactors in water and
waste water treatment, from the fundamentals of the processes via
design principles to MBR technologies. Industrial case studies help
interpret actual results and give pointers for best practice. Useful
appendices provide data on commercial membranes and international
membrane organisations. * Major growth area in the water industries *
Internationally-known author * Principles and practice, backed by
case studies
Drinking Water Treatment
Recent Advances in Water and Wastewater Treatment with Emphasis in
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Membrane Treatment Operations Reliable methods to predict membrane
scaling and fouling are important tools in the control of these
phenomena. This dissertation focuses on the development and
application of methods to predict and prevent barium sulphate scaling
and particulate fouling in membrane filtration systems.
The MBR Book This ready reference on Membrane Technologies for Water
Treatment, is an invaluable source detailing sustainable, emerging
processes, to provide clean, energy saving and cost effective
alternatives to conventional processes. The editors are
internationally renowned leaders in the field, who have put together
a first-class team of authors from academia and industry to present a
highly approach to the subject. The book is an instrumental tool for
Process Engineers, Chemical Engineers, Process Control Technicians,
Water Chemists, Environmental Chemists, Materials Scientists and
Patent Lawyers.
Textiles for Advanced Applications
Environmentally Friendly Production of Pulp and Paper Membrane
Separation Principles and Applications: From Material Selection to
Mechanisms and Industrial Uses, the latest volume in the Handbooks in
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Separation Science series, is the first single resource to explore
all aspects of this rapidly growing area of study. Membrane
technology is now accepted as one of the most effective tools for
separation and purification, primarily due to its simple operation.
The result has been a proliferation of studies on this topic;
however, the relationships between fundamental knowledge and
applications are rarely discussed. This book acts as a guideline for
those who are interested in exploring membranes at a more progressive
level. Covering methods of pressure driving force, partial pressure
driving force, concentration driving force, electrical potential
driving force, hybrid processes, and more, this volume is more
complete than any other known resource on membrane separations.
Covers membrane material selection, membrane fabrication, membrane
characterization, separation mechanisms and applications in each
chapter Authored by contributors who are internationally recognized
as experts in their respective fields Organized by the driving force
behind each type of membrane separation—a unique approach that more
clearly links fundamental principles with their dominant
applications
Water Purification The World Health Organization in 2004 estimated
approximately 1.1 billion people did not have access to clean water
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and that 35% of Third World residents died from water-borne
illnesses. While the situation is grim, recent advances strongly
indicate that many of the current water quality problems can be
addresses – and potentially resolved – using nanotechnology.
Nanotechnology is already having a dramatic impact on research in
water quality and Nanotechnology Applications for Clean Water
highlights both the challenges and the opportunities for
nanotechnology to positively influence this area of environmental
protection. Here you will find detailed information on breakthroughs,
cutting edge technologies, current research, and future trends that
may affect acceptance of widespread applications. The first four
parts of the book cover specific topics including using
nanotechnology for clean drinking water in both large scale water
treatment plants and in point-of-use systems. For instance, recent
advances show that many of the current problems involving water
quality can be addressed using nanosorbents, nanocatalysts, bioactive
nanoparticles, nanostructured catalytic membranes, and nanoparticle
enhanced filtration. The book also discusses existing technologies
and future potential for groundwater remediation, pollution
prevention, and sensors. The final part discusses the inherent
societal implications that may affect acceptance of widespread
applications. Over 80 leading experts from around the world share
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their wealth of knowledge in this truly unique reference.
Institutions such as Center for the Purification of Water and Systems
(Univ. of Illinois at Urbana-Champaign); UCLA Water Technology
Center; Carnegie Mellon University, University of Kentucky; The
University of Western Ontario; Pacific Northwest National Laboratory;
National Institute for Advanced Industrial Science and Technology
(Japan), Munasinghe Institute for Development (Sri Lanka) and the
Woodrow Wilson Center for Scholars are just a few of the knowledge
centers represented in this book. Water quality is a serious, global
issue in which government bodies and scientific communities face many
challenges in ensuring clean water is available to everyone.
Nanotechnology is already showing dramatic results, and this book is
an attempt to share current technologies and future possibilities in
reaching this goal. From the Foreword: "Researchers and practitioners
may find in this volume, key challenges regarding clean water
resources. The presentations may crystallize new research and
education programs." - Mihail Roco, U.S. National Science Foundation
and U.S. Nanotechnology Initiative • Contributors from the US, India,
Canada, Japan, UK, Sri Lanka, and South Africa • Provides detailed
information on breakthroughs, cutting edge technologies, current
research, and future trends that may affect acceptance of widespread
applications • Covers specific topics including using nanotechnology
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for clean drinking water in both large scale water treatment plants
and in point-of-use systems. • Discusses existing technologies and
future potential for groundwater remediation, pollution prevention,
and sensors • Highlights both the challenges and the opportunities
for nanotechnology to positively influence this area of environmental
protection.
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